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Executive in Residence - Applications are 
Now Open until May 15th 

Do you have key staff that you would like to prepare for an ESA 
CEO position?  Would you like to have key staff learn about the 
administrative operations of other ESAs across the country?  If 
you answered yes to any of these questions, please consider 
the AESA Executives in Residence Program, a year-long 
program of professional development for ESA leaders.  This 
program, now soliciting its thirteenth cohort, has provided 
learning opportunities for many individuals who now are in ESA 
CEO positions.  Applications are due by May 15, 2016. Take a 
look at the BROCHURE and the APPLICATION FOR 
ADMISSION.  There are also opportunities for your ESA to 
serve as a host agency for an Executive in Residence. For the 
host agency application form, please click HOST AGENCY. 
For this and more information, please go to the AESA 
website (www.aesa.us) or directly to the Executive-in-
Residence web page. 

  

WE NEED YOUR PROPOSAL 

The window for proposal submission to the AESA Annual 
Conference (Nov. 30-Dec.3) in Savannah, GA is open. These 
breakout sessions are the heart of the Conference as they 
provide an opportunity to showcase what your ESA is doing 
and for all of us to consider whether this type of program or 
service might meet the needs of the school districts that we 
serve. 
 
Breakout sessions are one (1) hour in length and there are seven time 

blocks for the sessions. 
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The four submission areas are: 

 Governance and Leadership 

 Instruction - Innovative Programs and Services 
 Innovation - What is New at your ESA 
 An Open Category 

At present, we have less than thirty (30) proposals 
submitted. More are needed. Please follow the link below 
to learn more about the submission process and to submit 
your proposal. 

Submit your Proposals Online  
 

  

PlanMember becomes AESA National 
Business Partner 

AESA and PlanMember Financial Corporation have entered 
into a Business Partnership effective April 1, 2016. 
Headquartered in Carpinteria, California, PlanMember 
Financial Corporation and its operating subsidiaries - 
PlanMember Securities Corporation, PlanMember Services 
Corporation and PFS Insurance Marketing Corporation - have 
been an industry retirement planning leader for nearly three 
decades. PlanMember Securities is a registered 
Broker/Dealer, Investment Advisor and insurance licensed in 
all 50 states. 
 
PlanMember has 500 registered representatives, a growing 
number of Financial Centers across the country, $8billion in 
assets under management and over 140,000 customer 
accounts. 
 
PlanMember is an approved retirement plan provider in over 
3,300 school districts and nonprofit organizations nationwide. 
PlanMember is a top 10 market leader in K-12 and ranks 
number nine in total employer relationships and number 2 in 
terms of growth in 2014 according to PlanSponsor Magazine. 
 
AESA members will be interested in exploring the scope and 
depth of PlanMember's 403(b) and 457(b) savings programs. 
Representatives of PlanMember will be at the Summer 
Leadership Conference in Seattle, WA, July 11-14th and at the 
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AESA Annual Conference in Savannah, GA - November 30-
December 3, 2016. In the short term, you can contact: 

 

Richard Ford 
Senior Vice President, Chief Marketing Officer 

800-874-6910 x2400 

richardf@planmember.com 

www.PlanMember.com 
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